

Invitation BOKU Graduate Survey

Vienna, September 2025

Dear graduate!

I cordially invite you to take part in our graduate survey! Now that 1-2 years have passed since you graduated from BOKU, we would like to get an overview of your further career and ask you for a statement: In retrospect, how would you rate your studies? Have you taken up further studies? What is your current professional situation? Can you use the skills you acquired during your studies?

Participation is, of course, voluntary. However, your input matters: The more graduates participate, the better we, as a university, can form a comprehensive picture.

Further information and the results of previous graduate studies can be found on our homepage: http://boku.ac.at/absstudien.html. For any questions, Ms. Elfriede Wagner (01/47654-10452, elfriede.wagner@boku.ac.at), will be happy to assist you.

On behalf of BOKU, I would like to thank you in advance for your participation!

With kind regards

Dr.iur. Eva Schulev-Steindl

Rector